
To: Premier Farnell Issue date:

PTN No.:

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that ROHM Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 
of the following product. We acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers
of the intent to exit products to enable out customers the ability to prepare for alternatives
and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 
ROHM sincerely requires acknowledgment of receipt of this notification within 30 days of the 
date of this notice. Lack of acknowledgment of this notice within 30 days constitutes acceptance 
of the change. Your understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated.

Reason for discontinuance

Product discontinuance date

Order after discontinuance

September 1, 2021

102100C

Kenichi Fukumoto
General manager
LSI Business Unit

Due to the decrease of production volume, it has become difficult to continue the business in 
the future. So we will discontinue these products.

December 1.2022

Regarding the required number of supplies after discontinuation,
If you present it by October 01, 2022, we plan to manufacture it all at once before it is 
discontinued. In addition, please collect this required number in a lump sum.

ROHM Co., Ltd.

Notification of Product Discontinuance

Product category Affected part number(s) Suggested replacement product

LSI BD3815KS  - 3586849 ー


